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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From:  Mindi Hurley, Director of Community Development  

 

Date:  July 14, 2020 

 

Reference:  Discussion regarding the City of Coppell expiring solid waste contract.  
 

2030:  Community Wellness & Enrichment 

 
 

General Information:  

• Solid Waste Contract Update. 

Introduction:   

The current Solid Waste Contract between the City of the Coppell and Republic Services will expire 

on October 31, 2021.  Jeri Harwell, Republic Services Manager will update the council on the status 

of the current contract and any proposed changes. 

 

Analysis:  

N/A  

Legal Review:  

N/A   

Fiscal Impact: 

No fiscal impact will result from this item.  

Recommendation: 

No council action is required on this item.    
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